Season's Greetings!

Before Santa comes to town, we'd like to say thank you for your business and being a part of our success in 2013. So, "Thank you!"

And, we'd like to help you get as many beans as possible in 2014, so we'd love to know more about your business. Take a few minutes and tell us about your plans for next year.

Respond by December 31st and we'll send you a \$10 Starbucks gift card. Your next peppermint latte is on us!

Wishing you a merry and bright holiday season,

Your friends at Beanstock

